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I am a proud Oregonian who values our leadership to other states as we model our 

safe, excellent, and efficient vote-by-mail system.  Voting in-person on the date of an 

election is frought with challenges from getting off work to vote to making it difficult for 

senior and disabled voters to arrive at the polling place.  Please DO NOT ELIMINATE 

MAIL-IN VOTING. 

 

 


